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LOCAL COMMISSIONERS MEMORANDUM
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Transmittal No: 92 LCM-158
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Division: Commissioner's
Office

TO: Iocal District Commissioners

SUBJECT: Decade of the Child Programs

ATTACHMENTS: Decade of the Child Brochure
(not available on-line)

The attached brochure summarizes many of the Decade of the Child programs
available to help the children and families of New York State. The brochure
is being distributed in hospitals, <clinics and other family services
enviroments. I am requesting that you also make this information
available to clients in your waiting room. Under separate cover, a supply
of brochures will be shipped to you shortly for this purpose.

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact Brian
Wing at 518 474-4152. If you need additional copies of the Decade of the
Child brochure, publication number 4001 or 4001S (Spanish), please mail your
request to: The Department of Social Services, 40 North Pearl Street,
Albany, New York 12243, attention: Forms and Publications Unit.
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Gregory M. Kaladjian
Executive Deputy Commissioner
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